Dear Expectant Parent(s),

We want to say thank you for taking the time to think about adoption. The weight of the decision you will make to parent or to create a plan of adoption is not lost on us. Leslie’s sister, Janet, struggled making that very decision years ago. Just know that through this time, we are praying over you and your family. Whatever decision you choose, we pray that you experience hope, encouragement, and grace through it all. 

If adoption is what you decide, we want you to know that this is only the beginning of the story. The hope of adoption is a shared love for your child, providing a future of possibilities. Just as Janet was able to experience, our desire is that you are a part of your child’s life.

We’ve had a desire to grow our family since early on in our marriage but struggled with infertility. Eventually, we came to a crossroads where we needed to decide if we should move forward with medical intervention. Through this, we felt unrest and that it was not our next step. Adoption was laid on our hearts and we’ve never experienced more peace and hope! 

We know this decision entails many emotions (often all at once). Our heart is for you not to feel alone in this journey - that there is hope for the future for both you and your child!

Warmly,
Cory + Leslie



